
 

Gorsewood Primary School 

Child Friendly Version of our Child Protection Policy 

What is Child Protection? 

 *All of the adults around you think that your health, safety and welfare are very important. 

 *In our school, we respect our children and help to protect their rights. 

 *We do our best to help children make good educational progress.  

*We teach children how to recognise risks in different situations, and how to protect  

   themselves and stay safe. 

 

How will we try to protect children? 

*We will provide a safe environment for children to learn in. 

 *We want to help to ensure that children remain safe, at home, online and in school. 

 *We think it is important for our children to know where to get help if they are worried or  

    unhappy about something. 

*We will teach you how to look after your wellbeing and strategies to use when things don’t go to plan. 

 

Need to talk? 

Miss Jackson is the Designated Safeguarding Person at our school. 

Mrs Warner is the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Person. 

Mrs Williams, Mrs Marsh and Jane can all be found in the Welcome Room. 

Any adult in school will listen to you and try their best to help if you are worried, unhappy or upset about 

something. 

 

Need to talk? Contact ChildLine anytime- calls are free and confidential 

 

 


